
Dear Parents,  
Good evening! I hope everyone is doing well.  I have set 
up the program Brain Pop Jr for everyone.  I've never used 
this before so it is a learning experience for all of us.  It 
allows me to give assignments to the students 
remotely.  They can do the assignments, and then I will 
see the results on my end.   
All you need to do is to create an account for your child 
using the code and instructions I e-mailed to you.  If you 
didn’t get the email, or lost the code feel free to e-mail me 
anytime.   I am hoping that this will give the kids a bit of 
time away from the paper pencil, but they will still be 
reviewing important skills.  I assigned three lessons for us 
to practice on. 
www.brainpop.com 
Our class name is Clapsadle2a 
 
Remember this is new to all of us! No worries! 
 Tell the kids I really miss them all. 
 
 
Thank-you, 
Heather Clapsadle 
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